Acorn Park School



Newsletter





School Office 01953 888656

Friday July 18th 2025

Web: https://www.acornpark.org.uk/

Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup Good afternoon everyone,

I can't believe this is our last full week of school! I think all the young people and staff are looking forward to the Summer break now!

We've had some lovely end of year trips and activities as well as lots of preparation for Acorn Fest, specifically the production of Snow White!

Kerr enjoyed an energetic 2 days of adventurous activities at Thorpe Woodlands on Wednesday and Thursday! Milne and some of Durrell class ventured out to PleasureWood Hills and there were lots of swimming trips this week too (a great idea in this weather!).

In Art, formal classes have been creating the scenery for our production of Snow White.

A final reminder of details for Acorn Fest next week:

Tuesday 22nd July 11:30 – 2:00

Light lunch provided

Lots of activities here (Some bits and bobs to buy, inflatables, quidditch, treasure hunt and so much more!)

Please bring cash for merchandise and little stalls.

The Garage, a theatre centre in Norwich, are offering free holiday activities for those that qualify for Free School Meals. So if you're interested and qualify, please take a look at their information here - Holiday Activities | The Garage



Student stars

Care:

Dylan W because when his peer was upset as we were getting ready for Horticulture, so he brought over his peers welly boots and said "it's okay"

Strive:

Riley B for remaining focused and settled when there were many distractions around him, choosing to continue with activity he had been set rather than playing with a peer.

Rylee B for being able to transition into the new Arnold building and to Kirby classroom.

Grow:

Jimmy D for acting so sensibly when an incident happened in the refectory, Jimmy calmly removed himself and carried on with his day without reacting, superb moment of growth. Elijah P, Toby B, Isaac Ha, Isaac He for all completing the Desty programme, they should all be very proud of their commitment and achievement.

Arlo S is now taking an adults hand to lead them to the classroom door to communicate when he would like a movement break.

Thrive:

Milne class for their amazing attitudes and maturity at Pleasure wood Hills, they were awesome! Tia ES for being able to transition back to Arnold building this week after regulating in the playground.

Wishing you all a lovely weekend!

Adam (©)

